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NJDMAVA announces Request for Proposals  
for the Veterans Memorial Homes 

 
 
Trenton, NJ – The New Jersey Department of Military and Veterans Affairs today issued 
a Request for Proposals, seeking to engage up to three vendors with the expertise and 
capacity to provide interim supervisory staff and consulting services at the Menlo Park 
Veterans Memorial Home and consulting services at the Paramus and Vineland 
Veterans Memorial Homes. This is in accordance with New Jersey Governor Phil 
Murphy’s recent directive and aims to ensure the highest quality of care for the 
residents of the three veterans’ homes, including veterans, veteran’s spouses, and Gold 
Star family members. 
 
“This is an important step forward for all of us at the Department of Military and 
Veterans Affairs,” said Brig. Gen. Lisa J. Hou, D.O., Commissioner for Veterans Affairs 
and the Adjutant General of New Jersey. “Our team welcomes third-party expertise and 
fresh eyes to help implement critical changes during a crucial time in our Homes’ 
operations.” 
 
Hou explained that experience and communication are key. 
 
“We are one team with one mission, and that is to protect our heroes’ health and well-
being,” Hou added. “We want dedicated experts to join our team in working toward this 
goal.” 
 
Prospective bidders may review quote submission procedures at the links below. 
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State of New Jersey 
DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS 

POST OFFICE BOX 340 
TRENTON, NJ 08625-0340 



 
Request for Proposals: https://www.nj.gov/military/admin/departments/fiscal 
NJDMAVA website: https://www.nj.gov/military 
Prospective bidders with questions should reference the specific bid solicitation section 
or document and submit inquiries via email: FDProcurements@dmava.nj.gov 
  
NJDMAVA Public Affairs contacts:  
Maj Agneta Murnan, agneta.murnan.2@us.af.mil, (585) 532-0937 
MAJ Amelia Thatcher, amelia.c.thatcher.mil@army.mil, (609) 530-6945 
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